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1)       The purpose of the Best Practice Sub-Committee (BPSC) is to deliver the outputs required to meet the second objective specified in the TC Charter, i.e.:


To provide a mechanism for the creation of best practice documents relative to the adoption of OASIS specifications/standards and other related standards within Governments internationally


2)       The Best Practice should focus initially on the following aspects, although other areas may be addressed thereafter:


a)      e-government technical strategies


b)      e-government services delivery approaches


c)      e-government technical infrastructures


d)      XML repositories and data dictionaries


e)      e-government technical standards consultation methods


f)        use of specific XML and related specifications


g)      the use of Open Source Software by governments


3)       The Best Practice must be directly related to Government business or beneficial to Government aims and objectives. Best practice recommendations, will whenever possible, be based on the use of mature specifications and standards. Immature specifications (e.g. working drafts) will not be considered.


4)       The Best Practice will be delivered in the form of annotated case studies. Each would identify what specifics make it good practice, and also the learning points i.e. what would be done differently next time. It is not the intention to dictate solutions but to provide sufficient evidence so that people can draw their own conclusions as to what is appropriate to their circumstances. 


5)       The case studies will be presented to the TC for approval prior to publication.





	Note:


The use of established Policies or Standards, is strongly encouraged, reasons for deviating from this path should be fully documented�
�
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